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BY E-MAIL 

 
October 2, 2013 
 
 
Nicole Geneau 
East Durham Wind Inc. 
390 Bay Street, Suite 1720 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2Y2 
 
Dear Ms. Geneau:  
 
Re: East Durham Wind Inc.’s (the “Applicant”) application to determine location 

of distribution facilities within road allowances  
Board File No. EB-2013-0233 

  
The Board has determined that two points of clarification are required with respect to 
the Record in the above noted proceeding. The Board refers you to the interrogatory 
response provided by the Applicant in response to Board staff interrogatory No. 2 (ii) 
and to the updated map provided as part of the Applicant’s Argument-in-Chief.  
 
The Board  requires the Applicant to provide a more detailed response to the above 
referenced interrogatory by providing the analysis that underpins the determination of 
the “1- 4 meter” parameter and to submit any relevant documentation that supports the 
request.  
 
With respect to the map, the Board observes that a short portion of the segment of the 
line that runs along Baptist Church Road (see top left hand corner of the map), appears 
to originate on private lands, but is marked in “blue” to denote that it is located on a 
municipal right-of-way. The Board requires the Applicant to indicate whether the map 
provided as part of its Argument-in-Chief is accurate with respect to the segment of the 
line along Baptist Church Road.  
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The Board has decided to reopen the record in this proceeding for the limited purpose 
of receiving your reply to this request. You must provide your updated response to the 
above noted matters, by October 4, 2013. Intervenors and Board staff shall provide 
their comments in relation to the updates, if any, by October 7, 2013.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Original singed by 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
c. All Parties in EB-2013-0233 
  


